
Make checks payable to: REACH  
Please send donations to: Rescue African Children, PO Box 836, Roseville, CA 95661

Welcome Baby Margaret!

Dear Friends  
Lovely greetings to you all in our Lord Jesus Christ. Am so glad to share 
with you that Joan delivered a baby girl on August 2nd 2020. I want to 
thank all of you for the prayers offered for Joan and the baby.  The baby’s 
name is Margaret Lisa Tumwebaze. She was named after my late mother. I 
know my friend Lisa of Arkansas is going to be surprised and happy to 
have another Lisa here in the Tumwebaze Family. 

Jeremiah, our first born, asked his Mother, “Is Dad tired of us so he chose 
to have another child?  They are now so much in love with the baby, he 
has forgotten his question. 

School and Church Update

Our school and church remain closed as of now, waiting to hear what the 
president will say this week about the opening of schools and churches.  
The ministry of health has given out standard guidelines to be followed by 
schools and churches when allowed to open again. However, some of 
them will be very hard to put in action as they are hard to fulfill. Such as 
having 15 students per class and yet most schools have crowded class 
rooms of between 60 and 80 or more, this is including government 
schools. 

I would love to reach my thanks to you all for the support and love you 
have shown to us during the hard times we have gone through. May the 
Lord continue to bless the works of your hands.  

Thank you again and again for blessing the children with new shoes when 
school opens again. 

Blessings and love to you from Fred Tumwebaze 

September 

2020

To Write your Child: 
Your child/pastor’s name/# 
c/o  Fred Tumwebaze  
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 836 
Roseville, CA 95661 
ken@rescueafricanchildren.org 

REACH AFRICA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda - Africa 
fred@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Gifts received by September 14th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.
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